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Alright everybody!  Put on your tinfoil hat!  It's time for Conspiracy 
Theory!  Actually, it's more of a fan theory, but here goes.  While 
watching Star Trek Beyond, I remember Dr. McCoy telling Spock that 
the shrapnel was centimeters from his heart.  The shrapnel was 
sticking out of his right side, near what we would call our 
appendix.  Fast forward to September's meeting at Zeek'z.  We 
watched the episode "Mudd's Women".  In that episode, Dr. McCoy 
says that the Vulcan heart is on the left side.  Gasp!  Continuity 
error!?  What could cause this huge snafu?  Was Simon Pegg 
watching the episode in the mirror?  Gasp!!!  
 

It all makes sense!  The J.J. Abrams movies make place in the mirror universe!  Emotional Vulcans.  The Nazi Starfleet 
uniforms.  Uhura's uniform not having sleeves.  Spock, Marcus, "Cupcake" and other Starfleet officers trying to kill 
Kirk.  Orions in Starfleet.  The dreadnought class.  Admiral Marcus bent on wiping out the Klingon Empire.  Plus the Defiant 
went back in time with Hoshi Sato would explain the souped up Enterprise, and the fancy phasers and communicators.  On 
and on it goes. 
 
Yes, there are a couple of holes in my fan theory, but oh, it would make it so nice if it were.  Then I could say that these 
imitations of the characters I love are merely mirror reflections seen through a glass darkly.  I say this, because 50 years 
ago the greatest ensemble cast in television history was gathered together for the greatest show in television history, and 
in 50 years, nothing has surpassed it.  Here's to you Star Trek and to another 50 years. 



 

1—2     Message from the CO 

3       Table of Contents 

4-5     Editor’s Hail 

6—13    Meeting and Event Pictures 

14      Fred Haise And/Or  

        Infinity Science Center News 

15      XO Report 

16-23   Departmental Reports  

24-25  More News & Upcoming  

        Meetings & Events - Birthdays 

 

 

LCARS ACCESS 313 

THE COMMLINK - USS HAISE 

Captain - John Yelverton 

1st Officer - Ryan Case 

Editor-in-Chief - Barbara Allen 

Chief of Security - Mark Young 

Article Submission Deadline:  

10th Day of Publication Month 

Publication Date: Quarterly 

THE COMMLINK is the newsletter of the U.S.S. Haise. Opinions expressed herein are strictly the opinions of the 

U.S.S. Haise. Star Trek, TNG, DS9, Voyager, and Enterprise are registered trademarks of Paramount Pictures 

Corporation (a division of Paramount Communications), Viacom, Inc., and/or the Estate of Gene Roddenberry. All 

rights thereto are reserved by them or by their respective licensees. Our use of these trademarks is intended to be 

for a “fair use” only as permitted by applicable law, and no claim of ownership or infringement is intended or im-

plied. This publication and this fan organization are both “not-for-profit.”  

 

LCARS Copyright: Paramount Television and Paramount Pictures Inc.  

TABLE OF CONTENTS 

04-765466 

03-975683 

05-224353 

06-576565 

02-654598 

04-765466 

 Page 3 

COMMLINK - TABLE OF CONTENTS 



 

LCARS ACCESS 117 

Message from Chief of Communications - Lt. Commander Barbara Allen 

EDITOR’S HAIL 

05-934720 

04-865214 

06-758106 

07-846821 

03-679814 

05-167524 

 Page 4 

 COMMUNICATIONS 

Special “Thank You” to XO Ryan Case for his awesome help with the newsletter. 

Glenn & I had a wonderful time attending Creation Entertainment’s Official Star Trek 50th Anniversary Convention in Las Vegas , 

Nevada on August 3 – 7, 2016 at the Rio Suites Hotel.  Every activity was in this hotel with a large convention area. As stated at 

the convention, it was indeed an amazing time for Trek fans of all ages, with a hot new film, a epic new TV series coming in 2017, 

and a sense of great history as Trek turns 50 years young!  It was a global event offering a five-day program of stars on stage, 

panel discussions, an awesome vendor room, evening dinner parties at THE VOODOO LOUNGE at the top of the Rio Casino 

Masquerade Tower (special ticket required), costume contest, autographs, photo ops and so much more!   
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 COMMUNICATIONS 

Special “Thank You” to XO Ryan Case for his awesome help with the newsletter. 

There was an art display called “Star Trek:  50 Artists. 50 Years”.  There was an art piece by 
Leonard Nimoy in this group.  A lot of these art pieces had prints available for purchase.  It 
was also a somewhat bittersweet time as they looked back on so many beloved personalities 
who have passed on.  The convention was dedicated to all of those who helped make Star 
Trek the greatest adventure. 
 
If I had to tell what was the most exciting things we did, I would have to say: 
We saw Whoopi Goldberg on stage (it was her first Star Trek Convention appearance in Las 
Vegas) & we had a photo op with her.  Such a wonderful lady! 
 
We saw Jeri Ryan for the first time on stage and also had a photo op with her.  
She is such a beautiful lady! 
 
We saw Kirstie Alley, Saavik of Star Trek II, on stage for the first time (this was 
her first Star Trek Convention appearance).  We got her autograph. 
 
There was so many events going on the main stage and a secondary stage, you 
had to decide what you wanted to do the most.  So much to see and do and so 
little time!  It was great to see all the actors from Star Trek on stage in their 
panels. The number of people in the audience on the weekend was 6,000.  This 
was the biggest ever attendance there and a very special 50th Anniversary 
Celebration was enjoyed by all. 
      Live Long & Prosper, Star Trek! 
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Saturday, July 23, 2016 -  Meeting & Movie 

Crew members & friends ate supper plus had a meeting at Dickey’s BBQ, Madison, MS at 5:30 pm prior to attending 

the 7:05 pm showing of the new Star Trek movie “Star Trek Beyond” at Malco Grandview Theater, Madison, MS. 

Everyone had a great experience!  Love the new movie! 
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Saturday,  August 20, 2016 - Pool Party & Meeting at the McNeil’s Home.  Thanks so much to the McNeil’s for having us 
back again to enjoy their pool and beautiful home.  Fifteen of us enjoyed gathering around the pool area with the aroma of all the 
great food being cooked on the grill.  As always we indulged ourselves in delicious food and enjoyed visiting with everyone.  Door 
prizes were won by Ann Case, Linda Nobles, & Ryan Case.   John & Ryan reported on the IC meeting which they attended 
August 12-14 in Louisville, KY.  Discussions on the upcoming election for a new Commander of Starfleet International was 
reported by John & Ryan.  Remember to get your ballot mailed or vote on internet by November 15, 2016.  Upcoming events:  
9/2/16 Movie night at Clay’s home, 9/6/16 AAPL book club gathering, 9/17/16 meeting at Zeek’z House of Gyros, Flowood, 
MS, Diabetes Walk on October 2.  John announced that XO Ryan Case has been promoted to Commodore!   Congratulations!  
We enjoyed watching a Star Trek Voyager episode. 
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                  September 8, 1966 

Saturday, September 17, 2016 - 6:30 pm - Zeek’z House of Gyros, Flowood, MS - 10 crew 
members were present tonight.  After indulging ourselves from Zeek’z great menu, our meeting 
started.  Door prizes were won by Kirk Lomax, Jonathon Romero, & Barbara Allen.  During our 
meeting, each of us paid tribute to the 50th Anniversary of Star Trek by each telling about their 
experiences of seeing TOS for the first time, etc.  Upcoming events are:  10/2/16 Diabetes Walk 
- Please contact Bethany to donate or to volunteer for the walk; 10/4/16 AAPL book club 
meeting at Flowood Library; 10/21/16  Masquerade Party/Meeting at Broadmeadow United 
Methodist Church, Jackson, MS.  We watched TOS episode “Mudd’s Women”. 

Above:  Our waitress even had 

a cool Star Trek shirt on that 

night! 
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Friday, July 22, 2016 

Movie Recruitment Night 

Right:   

USS Haise Crew 

members Bethany 

& Evan Theilman, & 

John Yelverton 

greeted Star Trek 

fans at our table at 

Parkway Theater, 

Flowood, MS 

Crew members had information tables set up at three local 
theaters so Star Trek fans could be made aware of our local fan 
club and sign up on our email lists for more info about our group.  
We enjoyed talking to the fans about Star Trek.  We want to 
assimilate you! 

Above:    USS Haise crew members Ryan & Ann Case greeted 
Star Trek fans at Tinseltown Theater, Pearl, MS with a friend 
from the USS Neptune—Alex Gibson 

Above:  USS Haise crew members Jason Young, Linda Nobles, & Clay 

Bartunek greeted Star Fans at Malco Grandview Theater, Madison, MS 
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Crowne Plaza Louisville Airport  

Expo Center 

830 Phillips Lane  

Louisville, KY 40209 

Friday, August 12, 2016 at 4:00 PM  thru  

Sunday, August 14, 2016 at 1:00 PM  

The theme for IC 2016 was “Trekkin’ II:  Horsing around on the Ohio!”  We raced to the 
future as we took you out to the holodeck and explored NASA and celebrated Star Trek’s 
50th Anniversary.  The conference hotel was the Crowne Plaza Airport Louisville.  The 
hotel had plenty of roomy rooms to host all meetings, panels, merchandise dealers, and 
fun times.  We had all the traditional activities such as Opening Ceremonies and Awards, 
General Session, Ask the Brass, Charity Auction, Music and Dance, Marine Mess and 
Saturday night banquet.  Some unique concurrent sessions/panels were planned, such 
as The Star Trek Barkeep, Prop making 101, Star Trek Celebrations, Sports around the 
Federation, Star Trek and Religion, Making Prostheses, STARFLEET Special Ops, the 
National Space Society and more. - Notes From Programing Chair - Region 3, Vice 
Admiral Lucy Ferron Franck 
 
3 members of The USS Haise traveled to IC:  CO Commodore John Yelverton, Cadet 
Clark Yelverton; & XO & Region 2 Coordinator Commodore Ryan Case.  Below are a few 
pictures found online about the conference. 
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From nbcnews.com 

September 8, 2016 

By Adam Howard 

'Star Trek' Lives Long and Prospers on 50th Anniversary 

"Star Trek" has lived long and prospered.  

Fifty years ago Thursday Gene Roddenberry's visionary TV series debuted on NBC. It was not an 

instant success — in fact, it was canceled just three years later — but a famously devoted fan base 

kept the sci-fi epic alive and it has since spawned numerous hit TV spin-offs and over a dozen 

blockbuster films that have dominated the box office for 35 years.  

The show, which followed the exploits of a 23rd century crew of interstellar explorers (working for the fictional United 

Federation of Planets, or "Federation"), distinguished itself with its intricate plotlines that often featured prescient social 

commentary, and its colorful cast of characters including the logical half-human Spock, the compassionate Dr. "Bones" McCoy 

and the purely passionate Captain James T. Kirk.  

And, like so many other pop culture phenomenon, fans have projected all sorts of sociopolitical meanings onto "Star Trek" in the 

decades since it first aired.. 

Some of our USS Haise crew members would like to share what Star Trek means to them …………………………………. 

Clay Bartunek, Lt. Commander, Chief of Operations 

50 Years of Star Trek!  I’ve always loved Star Trek.  The 1st time I 

saw it I didn’t know what it was.  My father told me it was a science 

fiction movie.  What I was actually watching was the first original 

broadcast of “Spock’s Brain”.  Yes, I’m old.  Thanks to my childhood 

friend, Chip Nichols, I discovered the series in syndication.  In grade 

school we would play “Star Trek” with my neighborhood friends.  I was 

Dr. McCoy, my favorite character.  My favorite episode of TOS is “Devil in the Dark”.  It wasn’t about just a monster.  It had a 

“reason” for its action, and a good one at that.  To me, Star Trek promotes hope for the future and that everyone (regardless of 

race, gender, nationality, age, sexual orientation, ability, etc.) is equal, included and worthy.  Let the journey continue with Star 

Trek Discovery! 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=50th+anniversary+of+star+trek&view=detailv2&&id=D7ACD8190484AFB09F3102C1A92D470877F0B315&selectedIndex=1&ccid=U%2bW51ivl&simid=608049941608337026&thid=OIP.M53e5b9d62be5031f684f1d5e928674a2o0
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The picture above is my 8 year old 

birthday party - June 18, 1993 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Lt. Commander Barbara Allen -  
As a now senior citizen, I was a 14-year-old teenager when Star Trek beamed onto TV.  I never got to see it until in the 1970’s 
when it was being rebroadcast. Our TV station in the 1960’s did not show it for some reason!  I grew up in the age of US 
Space exploration beginnings.  I loved watching about space and perhaps dreamed of being an astronaut like many kids did at 
that time.  It just seemed so logical that we would go to the moon and beyond. Watching Star Trek was so exciting because 
there you see what great possibilities lay ahead for future space exploration – we can dream!  I loved the characters.  My 
favorite was always Mr. Spock.  I grew to love Star Trek more and more with each new series and movies that developed over 
the years.  And after meeting Glenn, my husband who loved all sci-fi also, we began a great collection of everything Star Trek 
collectibles.  Then we later discovered the Creation Entertainment Star Trek Conventions held Las Vegas, NV and have 
attended several.  WOW!  I was so excited to finally get to meet so many of the Star Trek actors.  What an awesome 
experience to get their autographs and photo ops.  My most favorite treasured photo ops were with Leonard Nimoy, Mr. 
Spock, and Patrick Stewart, Captain Picard.  What a great experience to share those times with our daughter, Michelle. She 
grew up watching Star Trek:  Next Generation.  It was so wonderful to see her delight of Star Trek thru her eyes.  I look forward 
to seeing in person more of the new Star Trek actors.  Hope you keep giving us more great movies!  

Commodore Ryan Case -  
Star Trek has been an integral part of my life - I can remember at 5 or 6 years 
old, sitting on the loveseat in my parent's home, watching episode after episode 
of TNG with my dad. It's so ingrained in me and I've modeled so much about 
Riker's character that every time I see him, I notice my mannerisms as a part of 
him. The only thing further I can think to say about the 50th anniversary of Star 
Trek is a direct quote I heard from Brent Spiner during a panel: 
 
"Star Trek is the great American Epic. There's no end in sight and there never 
will be. And it's really cool to be a part of that big epic."  
 
Hearing the opening theme of every show has a calming effect on me to this 
day. I love that I found SFI and have had a chance to entangle it with my life. I 
sincerely look forward to another 50 years of 'boldy going'.  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=50th+anniversary+of+star+trek&view=detailv2&&id=D7ACD8190484AFB09F3102C1A92D470877F0B315&selectedIndex=1&ccid=U%2bW51ivl&simid=608049941608337026&thid=OIP.M53e5b9d62be5031f684f1d5e928674a2o0
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Facebook post on September 8, 2016  

From The University of Mississippi Medical Center, Jackson, Mississippi 

As the Star Trek franchise celebrates 50 years of taking fans to the far reaches of the galaxy, we would like to 

pay tribute to one of UMMC’s most famous graduates – although, he won’t officially be a student here for another 

233 years. 

Leonard McCoy, Chief Medical Officer of the USS Enterprise, graduated from the University of Mississippi in 

2249, followed by his getting his M.D. at UMMC in 2253. 

“Bones” has always been noted as a Georgia native and multiple degree recipient of Ole Miss, but this information 

was cemented in Star Trek history during a 1996 time-travel episode of Star Trek: Deep Space Nine, one of the 

original series’ many spin-offs, titled “Trials and Tribble-ations.” A DS9 crew member, Dax, remembers meeting 

him around 2245 during her visit to the Oxford campus. 

 

 

(Played by DeForest Kelley) STARFLEET HISTORICAL FILE: McCoy, Leonard 

H. Mid-level Biography Brief Mode Final Rank: Admiral, retired Full Name: 

Leonard H. McCoy, M.D. Year of birth: 2227 Parents: Mr. and Mrs. David 

McCoy Education: University of Mississippi 2245-49; medical school, 

2249-53 

startrek.com 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=50th+anniversary+of+star+trek&view=detailv2&&id=D7ACD8190484AFB09F3102C1A92D470877F0B315&selectedIndex=1&ccid=U%2bW51ivl&simid=608049941608337026&thid=OIP.M53e5b9d62be5031f684f1d5e928674a2o0
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Pictures from Fred Haise’s recent visit to the  

Infinity Science Center - below 

Happy 40th Birthday to the Enterprise -  

September 17, 1976 

 

Fred Haise piloted the Enterprise!  
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Greetings Crew! 
I’ll just say that this last quarter has been... trying... but first, the positive 
stuff! I can honestly say that we have one of the best ships in the Fleet. Our 
movie night for the Beyond premier was excellent and we had 
serious success with the recruitment event association with it. I was very 
happy with the movie and I know many of you were as well. I eagerly 
anticipate another Abrams-verse film with Simon Pegg's writing involved. It 
was also an utter joy to have you guys all be the first people we told (really!) 
about Ann's pregnancy. The pool party at the McNeil's was fantastic, as 
always, but I really want to see more of you at the actual POOL part, haha! I 
hated to miss the September meeting but there's only one thing on this 
planet that trumps my love for Star Trek... and that's Disney.  
More on that in a moment...  

The IC this year was (at best) strange. There was 

huge contention for the current Commander, 

Starfleet and I, unfortunately, was right in the middle 

of it. I did my best to respect the wishes of the 

Region and although we failed to make a change - I 

feel that we made an impression with the closeness 

of the vote. I eagerly await the election of the next 

CS and working alongside them during their term. 

Speaking of terms, my first is slowly coming to an 

end, but (so you all know) I am planning on seeking 

reelection for a second term. I have chosen Mike 

Brown of the USS Neptune for my VCS due to the 

departure of my good friend Bruce Dolan. My next article will be about him as I don't want to 

write his eulogy before he's been laid to rest.   

Lastly, off of the sadness, Disney World was absolutely fantastic. Ann and I had an absolute 

blast for our 6th Anniversary where we made our public baby announcement and attempted 

to eat exclusively at restaurants and ride rides that one or both of us had never done before. 

We're making a go at "doing it all" - it's a crazy dream, but you gotta try... right? 
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I must admit that beforehand I was a little concerned about the most recent 
installment of Star Trek,“Star Trek Beyond”, but after viewing it in July, I found 
it to be great!  We held a recruitment night on July 22nd in the lobbies of the 
3 metro area theaters.  I was at Malco with Jason & Linda.  We had a great 
time, but only got 3 to sign up; however, several folks did stop by to visit and 
take business cards.  Then we all saw the movie together as a ship at Malco 
the following night with dinner beforehand at Dickie’s Barbeque Pit.  I can’t 
wait for the DVD to come out in November. 
 
Our August monthly meeting at the McNeil’s home Aug. 20th was tasty as 
usual.  Thanks to Scott’s parent’s for hosting and cooking. 

Haise’s 3rd movie night was at my home on Friday, Sept. 2nd.   
Galaxy Quest was chosen for our feature.  Even though it doesn’t 
say Star Trek, it’s really all about Star Trek.  We enjoyed Cane’s 
chicken strips, mashed potatoes, brownies, popcorn, mac & 
cheese, biscuits, etc.  The next one is at Ryan & Ann’s house on 
Friday evening, December 2nd.  Hope you all can make it.  
 
 
 

 
Zeek’z House of Gyros was our meeting spot for our September 17th monthly meeting.  I love gyros and the fact that they had 
a private room for us.  Let’s keep this place on our calendar for next year. 
 
Our 3rd Philanthropy project of the year is the Mississippi Diabetes Walk, Sunday, October 2nd in Jackson.  Hope you all can 
participate and/or get sponsors for this worthy cause. 
 
See you at our Masquerade Party at Broadmeadow United Methodist Church Oct. 15th.  As of now, I have no idea what my 
costume will be.  There’s a lot of pressure on me with winning the contest the last 2 years in a row!  See you there. 



A camp 

set up 

by one 

of the 

Knights of the Kingdom 

Sir 

Bar-

tholomew for his friends.  Note the 

canvas struc- tures used 
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AGGGGGH!   

The Diabetes Foundation of Mississippi is once again 2.5 people 

understaffed at the worst time of year.  Hence when I have a rare day off, 

all I can do is try to catch up on housework/ yardwork.  <bleah.> Three 

walks down and 4 to go plus Camp Kandu before Mid November. 

 

Here is a taste of what we do with it.  Backpacks 

for newly diagnosed children which include the 

obvious happies plus age appropriate books and 

info for the child and parents.  These are often 

delivered to the hospital by our Kandu 

Kids who got them when THEY were 

diagnosed  Sweet Subject school 

boxes for the schools which have 

children with diabetes are filled with 

testing supplies and information plus 

treatments for highs and lows.  The 

Nurse handbook is chock full of useful 

info for the parents, physicians, school 

staff and students, and a DFM 

employee visits the school for an in-

service to teach the teachers, staff, 

bus drivers and other staff with whom 

the student will come in contact how to recognize highs and 

lows and what to do. 

I should be mentally back sometime around Thanksgiving….. 
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STAR 
TREK 50th  

Anniversary 
Stamps:   

 

I wasn’t the first to get my 
set of 50th Anniversary 
Star Trek stamps.  I know 
some of you beat me to the 
punch.  But, I sure bought a 
year’s supply!  Won’t need 
to purchase more stamps 
for a good while; that’s for 
sure.  I love these original 
series stamps so much I 
bought a framed wall 
display. 
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Trip to Mobile and Orange Beach Alabama for the MS Society: 

 

I’ve been doing a lot of “Adulting” lately as part of my role on the Board of 
Trustees and Government Relations Chair for the AL/MS Chapter of the 
National Multiple Sclerosis Society.  In August I went down to Biloxi for the Bike/
Walk Mississippi Summit, advocating for accessible streets and sidewalks.  A 
month later, I traveled via Greyhound to Mobile 
and Orange Beach to speak at two MS 
fundraisers.  I get inspired talking to all the 
people who donate to end this disease and 
enjoyed taking photographs of the BIKE MS 
150 “Tour de Beach” cycling event.  As most 
of you know, I was a huge cycling fan before I 
got MS, so I get a lot of vicarious enjoyment 
cheering on and photographing the riders.   

Here, I’m speaking at the Greater Mobile 

MS Leadership Class fundraiser, 

Wednesday, September 14th.  The event 

raised $72,000 for research and 

programs. 

Above:   

Start of the Bike MS 150 “Tour de 

Beach” Cycling Event.  Riders can 

choose to ride 25, 45, or 75 miles 

per day.  It rained the first day, but the 

cyclists powered through it! 

Right:   

This is the mid-way point of the second 

day.  This is the turn around point at 

Fort Morgan on Dauphin Island.  I got 

some great pictures of the riders 

along the Bon Secour Bay. 
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“Keep Building Jackson” LEGO Display to Add UNION STATION: 

My LEGO creation, “Keep Building Jackson” is my vision of a clean, friendly, 

and accessible capital city.  It’s my occupational/cognitive and emotional 

therapy, but also my metaphor for living with multiple sclerosis: “Build with 

what you have left.”  This year adds my most complicated structure yet, a 

complete rendition of the multimodal transportation hub: Jackson’s Union 

Station, on the corner of Capitol Street and Mill Street.  It has a raised train 

platform, bus depot, and plenty of bicycle parking.  The rooftop garden 

 

The display will open the first week of December at the Arts Center of 

Mississippi, 201 East Pascagoula Street, in the upstairs gallery.  It shows 

until January 15th.  Don’t miss it! 
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It has been a very busy summer! July was a big month for Ryan and I.  It is when 
we first learned we were pregnant and expecting a new cadet to our group.  Our 
July meeting was so awesome! I loved the new movie that came 
out.  Beyond went above and beyond my expectations and the end where they 
acknowledged both Nimoy and Yelchin.  Ryan and I also had a lot of fun the 
weekend before working the table at Tinseltown for the opening Saturday 
night.  We had a ton of people come over and sign up with us.  Moving out of 
July and into August things got busier.  I headed back to school for teaching and 
Ryan was leaving that week for IC so we had a lot to do and get done in a very 
short amount of time. Then we had the awesome pool party at the 
McNeil's.  Where fewer and fewer people are coming to swim which is very sad. 
But the meeting was still a large event.  Stepping into September we started our 
first weekend off right with Star Trek Movie Night at Clay's.  We had a ton of fun 
quoting along with Galaxy Quest and making comparisons to Star Trek.  Moving 
into September Ryan and I went to Disney World for a whole week for our 
anniversary/babymoon.  This is where we made our announcement to the world 
about Baby Case.  We had tons of fun!  Had to miss out on September's 
meeting because of a wedding, but so is life.  Looking forward to the continuing 
Fall and all of my favorite meetings with my favorite people! 
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                                        NO REPORT 

ATTENTION: 

 

OUR NEXT ISSUE WILL FEATURE THE 1ST ARTICLE FROM OUR NEWLY APPOINTED SHIP’S 

CONSELOR. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO HAVING YOU ONBOARD! 

 



                   -Chapter-of-Starfleet/297139875489https://www.facebook.com/pagU.S.S. H have missed . 

Between working 
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Hello crew mates of the U.S.S. Haise!  

I have been missing in action due to school and just plain re-evaluating life at 40.  

Yes, BIG 40! You know I look over my life and I said to myself, I have been a 

TREKKIE since I was 6 years old (thanks to my big sister Eleanor).  This wagon 

train to the stars, where all types of people regarding of gender, nationality, 

race, or socioeconomic status could live in peace; disease, poverty and hungry 

are mostly a myth due to Gene Roddenberry vision. Star Trek has become a 

culture, a paradigm, an innovative way of looking at what the human race can 

become. My hope is that the next generation, that is soon to come behind me 

will embrace this make believed society and bring it to fruition. Star Trek lighted 

a spark in me, God knows what it just might do for others!  

Thanks Gene! 
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OCTOBER  -  
 
 3  -  Clarence Winter 
30 -  Joe Keenan 
31 -  Evan Theilman 
 
NOVEMBER -   
 
14 -  Fred Haise 
14 -  Joel Kelly 
30 -  Kirk Lomax 
 
 
DECEMBER -  
 
 8 -  Scott Crawford 

Sunday, October 2, 2016 -   

Mississippi Diabetes Walk, South-

ern Farm Bureau Life Insurance, 

1401 Livingston Lane, Jackson, MS 

39213 (off I-220 @ Watkins Drive 

Exit)  -  Registration at 1 p.m.   

Please donate, walk, volunteer, etc.,  

Sign up for Bethany’s USS Haise 

Team 

We will be collecting toys for our 

annual charity, Toys for Tots, at 

our meeting, Saturday, November 

19, 2016, at the Case’s Home.  

Be generous and bring a lot of 

toys to make a lot of kids happy on 

Christmas!  
IMPORTANT:  Please vote in the 2016 STARFLEET ELECTION! 

Return your ballot by MAIL or INTERNET by November 15! 
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Upcoming 2016 CALENDAR OF EVENTS – USS HAISE 
Note:  Locations, dates, & times are subject to change 

 
 

Sunday, October 2, 2016 – MS Diabetes Walk  - Sign up for Bethany’s USS Haise Team 
 

Saturday, October 15, 2016 – Masquerade Party & Meeting, Broadmeadow United Methodist Church, 4419 Broadmeadow 
Drive, Jackson, MS – 6:30 pm 

 
Saturday, November 19, 2016 – Meeting & Anti-Pizza Party – Case’s home, Pearl, MS – 6:30 pm  

(Collection for Toys for Tots) 
 

Friday, December 2, 2016 – Movie night at the Case’s home 
 

Saturday, December 17, 2016 – Christmas Party & Meeting – Clay & Craig’s home, Madison, MS – 6:30 pm 
 

Tuesday, December 20, 2016 - Star Wars: Rogue One - Tinseltown Theater, Pearl, MS 
 

Saturday, January 21, 2017 – Meeting – Corner Bakery, Madison, MS – 6:30 pm 
 

 
Region 2 Summit 2017 
Columbus, Georgia 
For info:  http://summit.secondfleet.org/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

STARFLEET  IC 2017 
 August 18, 2017, 3 pm —  

August 20, 2017, 2 pm 
 
 

DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel  

New Orleans Airport 

2150 Veterans Memorial Blvd, 

Kenner, Louisiana 70062 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/DoubleTreeNewOrleansAirport/
https://www.facebook.com/DoubleTreeNewOrleansAirport/

